
NOTICE of CITY ORDINANCE CHANGE 

Highlights of changes to Chapter 58  Garbage and Trash Ordinance effective July 11, 2014 

 

The City of Superior Neighborhood Beautification Program was implemented in summer, 2013. In support of the NBP, a number of changes to the Garbage and 

Trash Ordinance have been adopted.  These changes were implemented to improve the appearance of the city and aid in the enforcement of the property 

maintenance code.  Some of the changes are the following: 

 The garbage receptacle shall be moved from the storage area to the pickup area not more than 12 hours prior to the scheduled pickup time and returned no 

more than eight hours after the scheduled pickup time, with exceptions when the scheduled pickup time is interrupted by a holiday.  

 After pickup, garbage and rubbish containers shall not be stored on the front side of the structure or in the front yard. 

 Garbage storage areas and adjacent public ways shall be kept free of loose, unwrapped or unconstrained garbage and rubbish. 

 A public nuisance section regarding the storage of junk, junk appliances and similar items has been expanded and clarified for easier enforcement. 

 

These and other changes to the Garbage and Rubbish Ordinance Chapter 58 may be viewed on the City of Superior web site at http://www.ci.superior.wi.us 

 


